
  
 
 
 

 
26th April, 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The School Activities Day this year will be held on Monday 23rd July 2018. We will be taking 
Years 7-9 to Oakwood Park, Pembrokeshire. The total cost of the trip is £27.00. 
(Unfortunately, due to prior payment being needed for the park and bus, no refunds will be 
made).  
 
The price includes transport and entrance fee. Places are limited and will be on a first come 
first serve basis. For those children who receive free school meals, a packed lunch will be 
provided if required.  
 
We will be leaving school at 7.30am that morning and leaving Oakwood Park at 4.30pm. We 
should be arriving back at school at approximately 6.30pm. 
  
If your son or daughter is interested in the trip, please return the slip below together with the 
full amount to Pupil Services as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

C.Finney                                                                                    
Mrs Claire Finney                                                     
ALNCo                               
 

 
I give permission for my child: 
 
Name: _________________________________________________ Reg: _________    to 
attend Oakwood on Monday 23rd July, 2018. I enclose cash/Chq) for £27.00 to cover the cost 
of the trip. (Cheques made payable to Pontypridd High School) 
 
My child is entitled to a free school meal and requires a packed lunch:    YES    /    NO  
 
Signed: _______________________________Parent/Guardian      Date: _____/_____/18 
 

To be completed by Pupil Services only 
 
Date Paid: ______/_______/18 
 
Method: ______________Chq number : ____________ 
 
Sequence Number: ________/200 
 


